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I oppose HB3932 because wildlife management should remain with the trained 

experts at the ODFW Commission, not legislators. You have people trying to do what 

we already have trained biologists doing. Trying to manage wildlife through legislation 

is as bad as doing it by ballot box. You end up with people messing with things they 

know squat about. Let the biologists do their jobs. 

 

Respectively, 

Russel Rogers 


